
 
 

Phoenix Recording Artist Sincerely Collins bringing kids from Hope Kids to 
the VIP Premier of The Boss Baby 

 
PHOENIX, Ariz. – 40 children from HopeKids will be getting a VIP Movie Premier screening of 
The Boss Baby along with a Meet & Greet with Phoenix recording artist Sincerely Collins 
Saturday, March 11th at Harkins Arizona Mills. 
 

Sincerely Collins’ hit song “Possible” has been a mainstay on the top radio charts in Arizona. 
His Album was recently named the #1 release from a Phoenix Artist in 2016 and it debuted on 
the ITunes charts at #38.  
 
HopeKids provides ongoing events, activities and a powerful, unique support community for 
families who have a child with cancer or some other life-threatening medical condition. They 
surround these remarkable children and their families with the message that hope can be a 
powerful medicine. 
 
For that reason Sincerely Collins and the Change Your Stars Foundation wanted to brighten 
HopeKids day with a trip to the movies! Sincerely Collins will be there signing autographs and 
taking pictures before heading into the new DreamWorks Animation movie The Boss Baby. 
 

    
 
What:   Movie Premier of The Boss Baby & Sincerely Collins Meet & Greet 
 

When:  Saturday, March 11th @ 10:30am 
 

Where:  Harkins Arizona Mills Luxury 25. 5000 S Arizona Mills Cir, Tempe, AZ 85282 
 

Sincerely Collins is a hip-hop and R&B artist from Phoenix, AZ whose recent Album was #38 on 
the ITunes Charts. 

Change Your Stars Foundation is a charity helping impoverished kids in Arizona.  
 
Contact: Fraser Laveay – 806.441.8230; fraser@sincerelycollins.com  
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